
2024 CHECK OUT   

INFORMATION 
 

 

 

When you check-out, your room or apartment should be clean and empty.  No items 

should be in the hallway.  See your check-



Sustainable Move-Out 
 

Donate Items to Community Aid  

and Bethesda Mission 
The Office of Sustainability is partnering with Mennonite Central Committee 

(MCC) for sustainable move out! The MCC will have trucks in four different 

parking lots May 8th through 19th from 10 AM—6 PM. Items collected include: 

Clothing (including stained & ripped clothing); household items (small appliances, 

kitchen utensils, etc.); furniture; cardboard, books, paper, magazines; shoes; 

electronics; unopened food; unopened hygiene and cleaning products.  All 

donations will benefit MCC’s development, relief, and missions work around the 

world.  

Please do not add trash, opened pantry items, or other undesirable things to the 

donation boxes. There will be large dumpsters available near the following 

buildings: Bittner, Kelly, Witmer, Miller,  and Naugle. 

Volunteers will also be needed to help take full donation boxes in res halls to the 

box trucks, so please reach out to sustainability to sign up if you have spare time!  

 

 

VISITATION HOURS 

Same as normal during check-out 

Summer visitation hours will be communicated at required 

meeting 

 

24 HOUR QUIET HOURS 

POTENTIAL CONSEQUENCES 

The reality is Messiah College has 2,000+ students checking out and preparations 

are being made for summer conferences. To save yourself from being fined, follow 

the checklist that the taped to your door. 

You will be charged/fined for the following during checkout:

http://www.messiah.edu/forms/form/411/en/extended_stay_request_form
mailto:housing@messiah.edu



